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GRAND OPENING   THIS SATURDAY    MAY 13      10:00 AM 

VEGO GARDEN BED ASSEMBLY PARTY 
 

 
This was 2022,  when we assembled 20 beds over three weeks.  Our 
goal this weekend is to complete the assembly of all the new short 
beds (10) on Saturday.  Then have a real day of rest on Sunday! 



Next weekend, assuming the new TALL beds which are enroute to 
Anchorage arrive, we will have another ASSEMBLY PARTY. 
 

 
Then we will move the beds into position and add the soil 

“Lasagna”  mix (layers of ground cloth + Cardboard + sticks/leaves 
+ Topsoil) 

 

 
AND YOU CAN BEGIN GARDENING IN THE NEW BEDS! 

 
NOTE:  We still have three Tall Beds available! 


